
 

 

 

 

 

July 29, 1996 

 

 

 

Mr. James P. Hosty 

210 W. 100th Terrace,  Apt. 419 

Kansas City, Missouri  64114 

 

Dear Mr. Hosty: 

 

This letter will confirm our telephone conversation of today’s date in which we agreed that you would 

come to Washington, D.C., on November 18 and 19, 1996, to meet with members of the Review 

Board staff.   We look forward to talking with you at that time.  We will be in touch with you in 

October to finalize your travel arrangements, but if you have questions or comments before then, 

please feel free to call.  I hope that your wife continues to have a successful recovery. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Laura Denk 


